

On <u>Monday</u> evening, <u>April 3rd</u>, at <u>6:30 PM</u>, Superintendent of Schools, <u>Mr. Jeffrey Simons</u>, and Assistant Superintendent for Finance, <u>Mr. Larry Edson</u>, will be attending our PTO Meeting in the Genet Conference Room. Mr. Simons and Mr. Edson will present very important information about our upcoming <u>Capital Improvement Project</u> proposal. Information about how this project would directly benefit Genet Elementary School will be provided. I think this information will be very helpful to our parents as they get ready to vote on May 16th for our School Budget and the Capital Improvement Project. Please join us on Monday evening if you can.

Still waiting for Spring!

Best regards,

**Ana Yeomans** 

## FOR YOUR CALENDAR...

Monday, April 3rd

PTO Meeting

with Superintendent Simons
6:30 PM, Genet Conference Room
Capital Project presented.

Board of Education Budget Workshop Wednesday, April 5th 7:00 PM, Genet Auditorium <u>Fun Friday, April 7th</u> Mismatch Day, wear your craziest mismatched outfits! Sno-Cones sold at Lunch

> Spring Picture Day April 5th!



Genet Elementary School
29 Englewood Avenue, East Greenbush, NY 12061

(518) 207-2680

www.egcsd.org